
 

 

Notice of Upcoming Works 

 

We may be working late on Wednesday 10th February 2016 to complete a section of the 

Ground Floor Basement. As you can see below if we do work late we will only have a 

minimum number of people onsite and noise will be kept to a minimum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you require any further information please contact John Morris: 07717 548 329 or 020 

8232 2600 or email: siteoffice@heritagewalk.co.uk 

 


